From: Swanson-Nystrom, Helena 
Sent: Monday, July 21, 2014 6:19 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Widawsky, Dan
Subject: Gift for Steve Koch/City of Chicago

Hi Steve,
On Wednesday, April 30th, Steve Koch received six books from a group from Charlie Trotter Project. I would estimate the total value of the books to be $175. Steve accepted these books on behalf of the City of Chicago, and I have been working to donate them to a local culinary library. Until then, the books will remain in the Mayor’s Office suites.  

Thanks,

Lena

Helena Swanson-Nystrom | Assistant to the Deputy Mayor | Office of Mayor Rahm Emanuel

